
 
 
February 6, 2019 
 
Heather Lamboy 
Planning Supervisor 
Planning and Development Services 
City of Aurora 
15151 E Alameda Pkwy #2300 
Aurora, CO, 80012 
 
Re: Re-Plat – Sorrel Ranch Subdivision Filing 9 – Lots 5 and 6, Block 3 

 

Dear Ms. Lamboy: 

 

This re-plat submission is to move the common lot line between Lots 5 and 6, Block 3, Filing 9 of the 

Sorrel Ranch Subdivision. The Applicant met with Darren Akrie, Susan Chapel, and Soledad Gordillo of 

the City of Aurora for a Pre-Submittal meeting on January 28th, 2019. This submission of the Re-Plat 

includes the revisions that were requested in that meeting as well as a up-to-date Title Commitment. 

Please let me know should the City need any additional information to process this application. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Matt Childers 
Land Acquisition Manager - Central Division 

4350 S. Monaco Street, Denver, CO 80237 

P: 720-977-3840 

C: 281-799-3727  

F: 720-482-8587 

E: Matt.Childers@mdch.com 
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